Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:54 AM

To: Doug D'Hondt

Cc: steve.hahn@parks.wa.gov

Subject: SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive Center - On-hold letter

Attachments: SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive Center on hold request granted_4.15.15.pdf
Mr. D’Hondt,

Please find attached a letter from Kittitas County Community Development Services granting your request to place the
Canyon Interpretive Center SD-14-0004 & PF-14-00002 On-Hold until WA DOE approves our new Shoreline Master

Program.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637



